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Canora Ladies Hospital Auxiliary donates $3,000 to health purchase digital 

mammography equipment.  

 

Yorkton – Lori Wasyliw, President of the Canora Hospital Auxiliary, presented a 

cheque for $3,000 to Ross Fisher of The Health Foundation. The donation is in support 

of the fundraising campaign for new digital mammography equipment.  

 

“This was a very easy decision for our Auxiliary,” said Mrs. Wasyliw, “we have had 

members of our Auxiliary with breast cancer and many of us have had family that have 

had to deal with breast cancer. We know how important this equipment is and how 

important early detection is so we are very supportive of The Health Foundation raising 

funds to ensure we have the best equipment possible for the breast cancer screening 

program at the Yorkton Regional Hospital.”  

 

“We are very grateful for the work the Canora Hospital Auxiliary does and very much 

appreciate this donation. We need the support of the entire region to raise this money and 

get the new equipment in place right away,” said Ross Fisher, Executive Director of The 

Health Foundation.  
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For further information, please contact Ross Fisher, Executive Director, at 786-0507 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Health Foundation of East Central Saskatchewan, Inc. 

41 Betts Avenue, Yorkton, Saskatchewan, S3N 1M1 

Telephone: 306-786-0506   Outside Yorkton: 1-800-636-3243   -  Facsimile: 306-786-0508 

E-mail: ross.fisher@shr.sk.ca    Web site: www.thehealthfoundation.ca 
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